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  Second-hand car warning: know your rights 




Consumers are paying an average of £425 each to fix faults with second-hand cars that are the dealer's responsibility to correct. A study by the Office of Fair Trading (OFT) also found that many dealers are using illegal disclaimers like 'No Refund'. Make sure you know your rights when buying a second-hand car. Go to this link for more information ……

Read the full story on the Directgov newsroom 

The PPP comments… The DSA e.mail us briefings, news and changes in policy which affect all road users .  As our website is a one stop shop for all information on policing we publish this article (March 19th 2010) as many of these faults can put the owner at risk of both incidents affecting their safety or prosecution

